
 
 

 

Safety Policy Statement  
 
OKC Will Rogers International Airport (OKC) made a commitment to prioritize safety by implementing a 
Safety Management System (SMS). This system will enable Airport management, employees, airlines, 
tenants, and other business partners to operate in a safe environment. The Airport aims to create an 
atmosphere that minimizes exposure to risks and hazards, encourages continuous safety improvement, 
and supports confidential, non-punitive reporting. OKC is dedicated to providing policy direction and 
resources to ensure the SMS's success, compliance with standards and regulations, and enhanced 
operational safety. 

 

Safety is everyone's responsibility, and all employees are expected to communicate any safety-related 
conditions, incidents, or accidents that may compromise the Airport's integrity. This communication is 
free of any form of reprisal; however, this policy does not apply to illegal acts or deliberate, willful 
disregard of promulgated regulations or procedures.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeff Mulder, Director 

OKC Will Rogers International Airport 

 

 

 

 

 

*This is retroactive to March 1, 2024, reflecting an update to nomenclature. 
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